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MINUTES OF THE RWM No. 3409 OF RC SERAMPORE HELD AT THE CLUB VENUE AT PUJA
MEMORIAL COMMUNITY HALL (109/1/A, ARABINDA ROAD), KONNAGAR ON 11/01/2025, AT 7:00 p.m.

The President called the meeting to order, assisted by the Secretary Rtn. Rajen.

The President mentioned that as earlier decided the annual picnic of our club will be held on 23rd January at
Phooleswar. In case we do not get the Phooleswar venue then we have to arrange for some other venue for
which the members are exploring other options. However, the date will remain unchanged. It was proposed
that the members should pay an advance of Rs. 500/- for the picnic.

Rtn.Krishanu reminded the members about various upcoming projects of the club which are-

On 12th January, Cervical Cancer Awareness project jointly with Social Squad, Nabagram, supported by the
Chittaranjan National Cancer Institute, R C Salt Lake Metropolitan, K P C Medical College, Jadavpur and S S
Medical Services.

Also, Female Health Checkup, Anemia Screening Mammography, Eye Checkup screening for cataract
detection will be held.

Exercise books, learning materials and food packets will be distributed among school children.

On 14th January, Eye Checkup and Cataract Screening will be organized jointly with Bidyarup Foundation of
Makhla at their club premises.

On 15th January, Eye Checkup and Cataract Screening will be organized jointly with Chowmatha Sporting
Club, Baidyabati at their club premises.

Rtn.Kabir informed that a get together program of IFRM members was held at his house at Nabagram.

The President made request to the members for paying second half subscriptions at the earliest. He mentioned
that first half subscriptions are still due from few members.

Happy Birthday of Rtn. Kanai LalMitra on 9th January was announced.

Sgt. at Arms announced that 13 members were present in the meeting.

Since, there were no agenda items left for discussion, the President terminated the meeting.
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